
From: HUNTER Karla
To: WALKER Cheryl
Subject: NC 382 - Eagle Eye Concrete
Date: Thursday, October 18, 2018 7:58:00 AM

Cheryl
 
I talked to Chris Fuhrer owner of Eagle Eye Concrete, and he said him and his employees took the
OUNC training on 8/16/18 and mailed the Training Verification form to our office the same day.  I
contacted the OUNC and verified that Aric Skinner with NWN provided training on August 26, 2018,
for Eagle Eye Concrete employees; Chris Fuhrer, Mathew Pierson, Phil Egan, Kyle Vidrine, Mike
Brandon.
 
Apparently the Training Verification form was lost in the mail.  Please use this email as verification
that training for Eagle Eye Concrete (NC 382) has been completed.
 
Thank you
 

Karla Hunter

Safety Policy Analyst
Utility Safety, Reliability and Security Division
201 High St SE Suite 100, Salem OR  97301
(: 503-373-0044  
(: 503-385-3986
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